
Don’t Post Signs on Utility Poles

Your community owned electric utility is at your service.

A utility pole is no place to advertise your next yard sale.

Stapling or nailing papers to a utility pole puts line crews in peril

when the sharp, protruding objects tear their gloves and protective

clothing or catch on boots, causing climbers to slip.

Utility poles have a single purpose: to support the lines that bring

electricity, cable TV and telephone service to your home. They weren’t

meant as posts for advertising.

Post your notices on community bulletin boards instead, and keep

utility poles safe for the crews who keep the lights on in our town.
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